
Facilities Report         January 18, 2025 

Updates since November 16, 2024 

• Changed batteries in foot traffic gate. 

• Park been quiet. 

 

On-going products and/or place holders. 

• Repainting the basketball court. 

• Painting the basketball hoops. 

• Touch up painting on hut. 

• Dock bracket assessment for repairs and/or replacement. 

• Teeter totter spring installation. 

• Wind blinds for the Hut. 

 

Next facilities meeting: Will be in February to correspond with initial working party. 

Thank you to everyone that has helped maintain the park, help our new caretakers, volunteered your 

time, and to everyone for the little things you do and the positive and helpful attitude you have all 

provided and continue to bring to our fine community. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Daniel McClough, Facility Chair 


